Warm hearts take part when it's "chili outside"

a sudbury.com
Matt Durnan

The United Way, Blue Door Soup Kitchen, and Joe Roberts from "Push for Change" teamed up Monday evening to
help Sudburians warm up.

While the temperature may not have been as frigid as it was a week ago, that didn't stop Blue Door Soup Kitchen
staff from serving up bowls of chili at Memorial Park.

Roberts was wrapping up his trip through Sudbury, as his 517-day Push for Change campaign travels across the
country.
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